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Center City Development Corporation 

Board Meeting 
 
To: Center City Development Corporation (CCDC) Forgivable Loan Committee 

From: DMC Staff 

Date: April 10, 2020 

RE: Downtown Business Continuity Forgivable Loan Request – McEwen’s Memphis 

 

The enclosed Business Continuity Forgivable Loan has been submitted for consideration at the 

April 13, 2020, CCDC Forgivable Loan Committee Meeting.  

 

Project: McEwen’s Memphis, 120 Monroe Ave.  

 

Applicant/Owner:  Bert Smythe & John Littlefield 

120 Monroe Ave.  

Memphis, TN 38103 

     

Project Description: McEwen’s Restaurant is a Downtown mainstay that has been 

in operation for 23 years, located in the Downtown Core. 

COVID-19 has caused a complete shutdown of the business, 

resulting in a major layoff of staff. 

  

Use of Loan Funds: Staff has satisfactorily reviewed current financial statements 

for this business and recommends that the loan proceeds be 

used for the following immediate expenses: 

o Start up inventory 

o Operating expenses 

o Payroll 

   

EBO Program: This application will not involve making any physical 

improvements to the space using the Forgivable Loan proceeds. 

 

Payment Schedule: The initial repayment will be deferred for 6 months. The 

payments will begin in October, 2020, at a minimum amount 

of approximately $250 per month.  

     

Staff Recommendation: Approve a Business Continuity Forgivable Loan of $15,000. 

  






